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Enjoy half term 
We have reached half term. I hope you have a wonderful half term break and enjoy creating memories, being busy or             
simply relaxing. Whatever you end up doing be safe, both outside & inside, and online. Take care and we will see you back on 
Tuesday 7th November. 
REMEMBER: Monday 6th November is an INSET day 
 
Harvest service in St Peter’s Church 
This week we held our whole school Harvest Service in Church. Thank you Rev 
Ruth, all staff involved and of course such a tremendous turnout of support by 
parents and family. We hope you enjoyed the experience. Well done to all the 
children. 
 
Harvest donations – taking care of the world 
Thank you for your Harvest donations. All items will be going to ‘The Health 
Shop’ Nottingham – see our Newsletter last week. https://
www.nottinghamshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/the-health-shop/  
 

 
 
 
 
Preloved Uniform Upcycling – taking care of each other 
PTFA (Parents Teachers Friends Association) 
Thank you to those parents for your time and energy to organise, sort and bag-up 
all the items of clothing. #leadingbyexample #rolemodels  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your continued support.  
We value your trust in us.  
Don’t let issues grow.  
Stay safe.  
Stay connected.  
Take Care.  
Mr Tomlinson. Head Teacher 
 
Useful Information and future dates links can be found at the top of the page now. 

Edition No.233 

 O Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other, the world and with our work. 
Amen 

 

Click on the hands to take you 

to a video of our school take 

care prayer in sign language. Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness                       
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Useful information  (term dates, times, etc.) Click here Future Dates: these are on our partner Newsletter – Weekly at a Glance Click here  

Audios of the Harvest songs 
will be available soon. 

Please click here 
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Table Tennis competition last Friday. 

Well done everyone! 

Please email:                   

newsletter@st-

peters.notts.sch.uk  

 
 
 

We are so proud of you 
Cailan (Year 4) in 

achieving your level 4                       
swimming award.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How do you support your friends? 

 
 
 

 
 
 

By Isla & 
Annie Y6 

Ava made her under 
16s girls Ice Hockey 

debut with the 
Kingston Diamonds 
(Hull) against Leeds 
and won 9-3! Ava 
was also awarded 

player of the game 
which is an                        
incredible                        

achievement,                         
especially at age 10. 
We are very proud 

of all her hard 
work and                       

determination.  Tilly swam 200m last week!  

This term, Franklin has 
been walking to school 

with me from Newton, a 
couple of times a week. 

He has really enjoyed the 
fresh air, being in nature 
and taking care of our 

world by thinking of the                    
environment. I’m really 

proud of him for                     
making the effort,                

especially first thing in 
the morning & even when 

it’s cold!  

(SMSC) &                  

British Values. 

First week 

back after 

half term 

Theme: 

Year 3 and Year 4 have carried out an                                  
investigation to find out whether adult toothpaste 

protects your teeth better than children's. We                                         
covered one egg in each toothpaste and left them 
overnight. The following day we cleaned them and 

put them in distilled vinegar for three days.                       
The result was that... 
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